
From: Moorman, Jesse  
Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2022 3:02 PM 
To:  
Subject: your public records request dated 27 November 2022 
 
Hi Shane: It was a pleasure speaking with you by phone earlier today, during which you clarified that you 
are seeking a copy of your HR file. As we discussed, the Vermont Department of Human Resources is the 
custodian of state employee personnel files. Please reach out to the Vermont Department of Human 
Resources directly for the information you seek. Relevant contact information is provided online at: 
https://humanresources.vermont.gov/data/public-records. Best regards. Jesse  
 

Jesse Moorman, Assistant Attorney General 

General Counsel and Administrative Law Unit 

Vermont Attorney General’s Office 

109 State Street 

Montpelier, Vermont 05609 

(802) 828-5520 
 




